
 
 

 

Attached is an informational presentation regarding the current status of changes to the Zoning 

Code of Cincinnati as proposed under the “Connected Communities” initiative. Topics will 

include the history of Connected Communities, a summary of engagement, and a discussion of 

the draft ordinance. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

cc:   Katherine Keough-Jurs, FAICP, Director  

Department of City Planning and Engagement 

April 23, 2024 

 

 

TO:  Members of the Equitable Growth & Housing Committee 

 

FROM: Sheryl M. M. Long, City Manager 

 

SUBJECT: Presentation – Information about the Proposed Connected Communities 

Ordinance 
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